
 
 

Notice to Mariners. 

No 8 of 2025 

Cruise Ship Visit –  Wednesday 27th August 2025 

 

Commercial Pier 

To facilitate a cruise ship visit (MV Azamara Journey) on Wednesday 27th 
August the following restriction will apply. 

Vehicular access to the Commercial Pier will be restricted on Wednesday 
27th August from 0800 hrs to 1800 hrs. 

Authorised coaches will park along the Commercial Pier ready to receive 
cruise ship passengers who will disembark via BJ Marines pontoon.  

While this vehicle restriction is in place the landing of catch and bunkering 
of fuel to commercial operators will be permitted to take place from the 
Eisenhower Pier.  Please contact the Marina/Harbour office for the 
Eisenhower Pier gates to be opened.  



 

To ensure this is a successful cruise ship visit, we request that all 
fishermen remove items of fishing gear, including ropes, nets, and pots by 
Tuesday 26thAugust, giving us time to clean the Pier.  

In closing, we would like to extend our thanks in advance for your 
cooperation and offer our sincere apologies to anyone who may 
experience inconvenience while this restriction is in place.  

 

Kevin Baird 

Harbour Master (Bangor) 


